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October 5, 1938

Principal L. W. Douglas, 
McGill University, 
Montreal, P.H.

My dear Principal»

I appreciate most warmly your thoughtfulness 
in offering me the privileges of your box at the game 
on Saturday afternoon next. It gives me much pleasure 
to accept your offer. Would it be convenient for you 
to send the tickets to my room at the Mount Boyal Hotel? 
I am planning to arrive at ten-thirty on Friday evening. 
In the morning I have a meeting of the Council of the 
Boyal Society at the Cercle Universitaire.

I am exceedingly sorry that I shall not have 
the opportunity of meeting you on the occasion of this 
coming visit but I hope that too long a time will not 
pass before the opportunity really does come to me.

Believe me,

Sincerely yours,

FsD W. Sherwood Fox


